
From: Kim Davies 
Date: Monday, February 5, 2024 
To: Kuanysh Yelikbayev 
Subject: Time Zone of the Republic of Kazakhstan 
 
Dear Mr Yelikbayev, 
 
Thank you for your email to the Time Zone discussion list, and ICANN today also received a letter with 
the same content. 
 
The substance of the change to Kazakhstan time zone policy was implemented in the most recent 
update to the Time Zone Database, published on 1 February 2024.  
 
Please note that dissemination of updated time zone data typically takes many months, and therefore 
you should not expect devices to comprehensively adopt the time zone change on 1 March due to the 
short lead time. We recommend such changes should be made with at least one year of prior notice to 
allow time to not just update the IANA time zone database, but for software vendors to consequently 
propagate those changes through software updates and the like. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Kim Davies 
Internet Assigned Numbers Authority 
 


